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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to SB 681.  This seems financially irresponsible to 

limit investments which could benefit PERS, especially when PERS seems to be in 

the red.  Additionally, the trasureer should be able to choose investments that they 

see as the best for return for the betterment of the state.  Please vote NO on this bill.  


